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Routine Maintenance Underway in Mark’s Nature Park and Nerbus Lane 
 
Mark’s Nature Park 
City of Parksville staff have begun clean-up efforts in the wooded area of Mark’s Nature Park located on Finholm 
Street North. Similar to work performed in Renz Park in May, clean-up will include lifting of the tree canopies of some 
trees and substantial clearing of brush.  
 
These efforts will address public safety concerns and should help to create enhanced security for both residents and 
park users, attracting more residential pedestrian activity. The City’s intent is to recapture the intended purpose of 
the nature park which is about 2.66 acres in size. The first portion of the work will address the park’s front entrance 
on Finholm Street which will improve the street entrance and visibility into the park, increasing public safety. We 
anticipate the work will be completed next week.  
 
In addition to the City’s maintenance in Mark’s Nature Park, the owner of the property adjacent to the park has 
begun clearing the site to address unsightly weeds and invasive species.  
 
Nerbus Lane 
City staff are also performing routine maintenance at the end of Nerbus Lane to Mill Street along the sanitary sewer 
trunk line. Work includes routine clearing and installation of new service connection inspection ports.  
 
 
The City welcomes your input regarding these projects, please contact the operations department should you have 
questions.  
 
 
For more information: 
 Operations Department, 250 248-5412 
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